
   

 
 

 
 
 

MARKET RELEASE 
 
 

  29 September 2009 

 
St. George Bank Limited 

 

REMOVAL FROM OFFICIAL LIST 
 
 

St. George Bank Limited (the “Company”) will be removed from the official list of ASX 
Limited as at the close of business today, Tuesday, 29 September 2009, at the request 
of the Company, under listing rule 17.11, following the Company’s announcement 
released to the market on 17 August 2009 in relation to its intention to seek removal. 
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Stephanie Yong 
Senior Adviser, Issuers (Sydney) 
 
 


